
 
From: Bill Alexander [mailto:balexander@stanion.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 9:04 AM 
To: traffic@ci.lawrence.ks.us 
Subject: Parking 
 

Hello,  
     My name is Bill Alexander and I am the manager of Stanion Wholesale 
Electric Co, 2958 Four Wheel Drive, here in Lawrence. 

A few years ago, it was decided to install "no-parking" signs on the east side of 
Four Wheel Drive.  Now, we have parking on the west side of Four Wheel Drive. 

     The problem is, with this parking on the west side, trucks have great difficulty 
getting in and out of my business to make deliveries and they sometimes are 
forced to park in the street.  In addition, these trucks are breaking down curbs, 
gutters and causing extensive lawn damage.  

   
     I am requesting that "no parking" signs be installed on the west side of Four 
Wheel Drive from West 29th Street Terrace then south to 31st Street.  Or, a 
portion of Four Wheel Drive that will allow for unloading and loading of trucks.   

     Please contact me at your convenience.  

Thank you for your consideration,  

Bill Alexander  
Manager  
Stanion Wholesale Electric Co., Inc.  
2958 Four Wheel Drive  
Lawrence, Ks  
785-841-8420  
balexander@stanion.com  
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